
Liverpool Philharmonic Hall 
Visual Guide



Welcome to Liverpool 
Philharmonic Hall

• We are a concert hall 
that has a wide range of 
music, comedy, film and 
family events.

• This is what the building 
looks like from the 
outside at the front. 

• This is the main entrance 
of Liverpool 
Philharmonic Hall, on 
Hope Street. 



• When you enter through 
the doors, you will see a big 
space in front of you. This is 
called the Foyer.

• If you turn to your left, you 
will see the Box Office, 
where tickets are sold. If 
you look right, you will see 
a seating area with chairs 
and tables. 

Inside The Hall



• There are accessible toilets opposite 

the seating area.

• There are more toilets downstairs 

through the seating area, and up by 

the Grand Circle. You can get to them 

using the stairs or the lift. Follow the 

signs for the toilet. 

• You can use the toilets at any point 

before, during or after the concert.

Toilets 



• When you enter the Auditorium, 
you will see a big stage full of chairs, 
music stands and some instruments. 

• Once you have found your seats, 
make sure you’re comfortable. A 
steward will help you find your seat. 

• Sometimes you might see a member 
of staff walk on stage to move a 
chair or music stand. They are 
making sure that everything is ready 
for the concert to begin. 

The Auditorium 



• The Orchestra will start to make 
their way on stage. They might 
not all come on at the same 
time.

• They might start playing their 
instrument before the concert 
starts. This is so they can warm 
up.

• The conductor will then walk 
onto the stage. You might hear 
some people clap and cheer. 
You can join in if you wish. 

The Concert



• When the piece finishes, the 
audience may clap and you can 
join in if you want to. The 
musicians might stand up 
sometimes, and some people 
might bow while you are 
clapping.

• During the performance you 
might also hear other people in 
the audience cheer or shout 
out. You can join in if you want 
to. 

The Concert



• If during the show, you want to take some time out, we do have some 
quiet spaces around the venue which you can visit at any time, including 

the Grand Foyer Bar and Seating Area on the ground floor.

• Let a steward know that you would like to leave, and they will be show 
you to one of these spaces. You can return to the performance when you 

feel ready.

• If you would like to bring ear defenders and/or small and quiet 
sensory/fidget items, you are very welcome to. Please note that we don’t 

have any at Liverpool Philharmonic Hall that you can borrow.

Take A Break



After The 
Concert

• At the end of the concert, 
we will go back into the 
Foyer, and exit through 
the same door that you 
came in.

• There is no rush to leave, 
you can take your time.



We hope you enjoy your visit!

If you have any questions or require any further 
information, please get in touch with us by emailing 
learning@liverpoolphil.com or by calling 0151 210 

2895

mailto:learning@liverpoolphil.com
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